

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Fortitude is the guard and support of the other virtues."

John Locke

Dear St. Stan's Families:

Fortitude can be a measure of the mind, body and soul. Our students exhibit great fortitude in their practice of their faith and their commitment to their studies. I feel fortunate to surround myself with so many people who exhibit strong will and faithfulness. As we wind down the Lenten season it is so very hard to believe that in two weeks we will remember the Passion of our Lord and feel the joy on Easter Sunday as we celebrate his glorious resurrection.

Next week proves to be full of learning but rather quite in terms of events happening here at St. Stan's. I ask that you remember that on March 18th our collection for those less fortunate than us during the Lenten season comes to a conclusion as our MCA donations are due back at school. I also ask that you make an effort to donate to our food drive for the Middlesex County food pantry.

A brief reminder that March 23rd will be a full day of school but there will be NO aftercare. We begin our Easter break on Thursday, March 24th and return to school on April 4th. The week after we return (April 11th) will be the week we administer Terra Nova tests; more information will be provided as that time comes closer.

As always, the families of St. Stan's School and parish remain in the forefront of my prayers.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal